Your response

Question

Question 1: Do you agree that Ofcom should
cease to apply the policy to not grant the same
applicant more than two SRSLs in a single
year, or one SRSL if the service is within the
M25?

Question 2: Do you agree that Ofcom should
cease to apply the policy to not grant SRSLs
where the service proposed to be provided
does not appear to be different from what is
available on the commercial and community
services in the area of broadcast?
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Your response

Providing that frequencies are freely available,
there is no useful purpose served by this rule.
My concern would be that if there are too
many SRSLs appearing on multiple occasions in
the same year, this could reduce the availability
of frequencies with the possible result that
other services are unable to get on air. | would
see this as a reduction in choice of services .

Yes, this is anti-competitive and not in the
consumer’s best interest. Existing or even new
radio stations should not be protected from
competition.




